
What’s Happening Here?
Safer Pedestrian Crossings Slower, Safer Turns

Reduce Speeding Improve Roadway Organization

NYC DOT will implement safety improvements on the Vision Zero Priority 
Corridor of Bowne Street between Sanford Avenue and Roosevelt Avenue:

•	 Install two concrete pedestrian islands in the existing channelization area 
at 41st Avenue and Barclay Avenue

•	 Restrict northbound left turn from Bowne Street to 41st Avenue

•	 Adjust flush median and moving lanes to standard width

•	 Upgrade pedestrian ramps to ADA compliance

Implementation starts in June

 Existing: 
 Bowne St. and 41st Ave. 

 Proposed: 
 W 6th St. at Ave. O, BK 

      Bowne Street, Sanford Avenue to Roosevelt Avenue 
        Pedestrian Safety Improvements

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Queens Borough 
Commissioner’s Office at 212.839.2510 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


